
From: Lee Garner [citymgr@fairpoint.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 7:42 AM 
To: Mark Futrell; Diana Marr 
Cc: 'Barry Moline' 
Subject: PSC Net Metering Report - City of Chattahoochee 
Re:  Rule 25.6.065 FAC 
 
Dear Mr. Futrell and Ms. Marr: 
 
The City of Chattahoochee has a net metering policy and rate but currently does not have any net 
metered customers. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ELMON LEE GARNER 
CITY MANAGER 
850‐663‐4475 
citymgr@fairpoint.net 
 


